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Dear Parents,

We are proud to announce-that JPSchools-has-introduced-a-new
convenient, safe, and sanitary way of making all school payments for the
2020-2021 school year. To prevent the touching and exchanging of money
between parents, students, and employees, all payments will be made
through School Cash Online (SCO), including Supply Fees, Spirit Wear,
Dress Down Days, Car Rider Tags, Child Care Registration and Child Care
Fees.

Please go to www.jpschools.schoolcashonline.com on your
computer or mobile device to register your account now.

You will need to attach your child/children to your account so you're able to
see what is available to pay. Our Child Care Registration Fee is available
now, and must be paid before your child is allowed to attend. Once other
fees are available for your child, you will receive a notification by email.

We hope you are as excited about this as we are! No more forgetting to
send cash with your child! No more cash getting lost from home to school!
No more keeping track of receipts! In your SCO Account, you can view or
print every payment you've made, keep track of what is due, and receive
refunds quickly when necessary!

Can’t wait to see our bears soon,

Your Boudreaux Family



